
From: Adrian Moore <adrian.moore@reason.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/24/2013 3:10:25 PM
Subject: Invitation to pension reform webinar

Christian,
 

I am inviting you to participate in a free webinar on government worker pension reform. It is short and 
you will hear from current and former public officials who have successfully implemented pension 
reforms.
 

We are offering the webinar four different times in October, so you can pick the one most convenient 
for you. Go to http://reason.org/pension_reform_webinars for more information or to register go to 
http://eventcallregistration.com/reg/index.jsp?cid=40013t11pk 
 

If you know someone else who should get this invitation, please forward it to them.
 

Thanks!
 

Adrian
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~
 
Dr. Adrian Moore
 
Vice President, Reason Foundation
 
Follow me @reasonpolicy
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